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Welcome 

Good News 

Attendance 

Notices 

Social Media 

Ormiston Sandwell Community Academy @OSCATweets 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media, where 

you can find any news on school activities as well 

as updates about recent events.  

1st Year 7 

2nd Year 10 

3rd  Year 8 

College Open Days                                                   

Over the next couple of months, colleges and sixth forms in Sandwell will be holding open days for school leavers. Open days are a chance to see 

what a college or sixth form offers for each student, and gives an opportunity for students to experience what post-16 life will look like. We will 

be posting all upcoming college and sixth form open days in Sandwell over on our social media channels.       

Uniform                             

At OSCA, we have high expectations of everyone at the academy, one of these expectations being uniform. As a reminder, we are asking that all 

parents/carers could ensure that their child is correctly dressed every day. For more information about uniform expectations, please see our 

website.  

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. Having a 

couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but by having just 6-10 

days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 10%. This equates to over 50 

hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to Year 7 who achieved the highest attendance last week! 

This week, we had our open evening and open 

mornings to welcome prospective students to 

our school. The open mornings gave visitors the 

chance to see OSCA in it’s natural environment, 

showing what a typical school day would look 

like. At our open evening, we had such a variety 

of things going on. From dance performances to 

science experiments, visitors were able to get 

involved as well as see the curriculum contents 

for each subject. Current students from year 7 

to year 11 offered their time to help out in each 

department. It was great to see the students 

being proud of their school and offering visitors 

first hand knowledge on what it is like to attend 

OSCA. As always, we are so proud of the 

students and we would like to thank all of the 

staff who were in attendance too.  

Welcome to our second newsletter of this term. All of the students have settled back into their school routines, and year 

7 have taken the adjustment from primary to secondary all in their stride. The past few weeks have been filled with 

preparation for our open mornings and open evening, as well as continued hard work and support from all students, staff 

and parents/carers.  




